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"To Whom It May Concern"

We are seriously against the Abortion Law Reform Amendment Bill and would ask that
 you seriously consider voting against it.
There is no medical reason why an abortion should be performed after 24 weeks.  Enough
 of our taxpayers money is wasted on abortion even now.  We are living in a throw away
 society and if something is not convenient we dispose of it.  
Please, we urge you to vote against the amendment.

Regards,
Clive and Kay Smith

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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